
****PUBLIC NOTICE**** 
A 

 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Monday, January 27, 2025 at 6:30 PM 

City Hall | 3300 Corinth Parkway 

Due to a lack of agenda items, the Regular Session of the Corinth Planning & Zoning Commission scheduled for 

Monday, January 27, 2025, has been cancelled. The public hearing previously scheduled for January 27, 2025, 

will be rescheduled to a later date and new public hearing notices will be sent out. 

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the notice of cancellation was posted on the bulletin board at 

City Hall of the City of Corinth, Texas, a place convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all times 

and said notice was posted on the following date and time: Monday, January 27, 2025, at 10:00 AM. 

 

 

January 27, 2025 

Melissa Dailey, AICP  Date of Notice 
Director of Community & Economic Development   
City of Corinth, Texas   

 


